SIN/CONS(V)/47014/22(Vol.li)
High Commission of India
Singapore

Kededek

NOTIFICATION

This is with reference to the Request For Proposal (RFP) - Tender No.

SIN/ADMN/551/01/2024 — CONS dated 01 April 2024, published on the

website of High Commission of India, Slngapore for outsourcing of CPV

Services.

2 The Competent Authority has decided to annul the said tender process

under the provisions of Chapter lll, para xiv (k) of the aforesaid RFP.

Place: HCI Singapore
Date: 23 December 2024




